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Subject: ZBA23-0035

From: Franki Hanke   
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 5:59 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA23-0035 

Hello, 

I live in Maple Rd near the 2501 Avant Avenue requested variance. I feel that the requested illuminated signs seem 
extraneous and would add undue light pollution to our area. 

I would request the zoning board deny this request unless it was adjusted to be less signs and not illuminated after sunset. 

Franki 


